
Keep Alberta Free of 
African Swine Fever – 
Report Wild Boar

African swine fever (ASF) is a viral disease that only affects 
swine. It hasn’t made its way to Canada – you can help keep 
it that way. 

ASF can be carried on boots, clothing, equipment and animal feed. It can cause extremely high 
levels of illness and death in pigs, as well as devastating economic consequences for Alberta’s 
swine industry.  
 
Report Wild Boar at Large
Report any sightings of wild boar at large, including any dead animals encountered. If you find a 
sick or dead wild boar, do not approach or disturb the carcass. Note the location and take a photo 
from a distance.

Call Alberta Agriculture and Forestry at 310-FARM or email AF.WildBoar@gov.ab.ca.


